
 
EXTENDING THE BID CLOSING DATE 

 
Due to the prevailing Covid-19 pandemic in the country, the Management 
of SriLankan Airlines has decided to extend the bid closing date for 
following tenders: 

 
REFERENCE NO: CPIT/ICB 06/2020 
INVITATION FOR SUBMISSION OF BIDS FOR THE PROVISIONING OF A 
FULLY AUTOMATED MAINTENANCE INFORMATION MANAGEMENT 
SYSTEM (MIMS) FOR ENGINEERING DIVISION. 
 
REFERENCE NO: CPIT/NCB 01/2020 
INVITATION FOR SUBMISSION OF BIDS FOR THE PROVISIONING OF 
LOCAL IT NETWORK INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES. 
 
REFERENCE NO: CPIT/ICB 11/2020 
INVITATION FOR SUBMISSION OF BIDS FOR THE SOFTWARE DESIGN, 
DEVELOPMENT, REVAMP AND MAINATATNCE OF THE CORPORATE 
MOBILE APPLICATION. 
 
New deadline for submission of bids is on or before 11.00a.m. Sri Lanka 
time (GMT + 5:30 Time Zone) on 10 November 2020.  
 
For any clarifications, please contact following: 
sarath.jayathunga@srilankan.com - +94 (0) 710212666 
tharaka.hindurangalage@srilankan.com - +94 (0) 710211845 
 

     Chairman of Standing Cabinet Appointed 
                                Procurement Committee, 

                                Ministry of Tourism                                                                 
On behalf of SriLankan Airlines Limited 
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